
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
                                     PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
                                 MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Dianne Meester, Assistant Director  
 Planning and Development Department  
   
DATE: August 10, 2005 
 
RE: Continuance Request for the Zoning Ordinance Reformatting Project (ZORP) 
 
 
Planning and Development requests that the ZORP item be continued from August 16, 2005 
until September 20, 2005 in response to the County Planning Commission’s comments during 
their hearing of August 10, 2005. Members of the Commission expressed a desire to have an 
opportunity to review the additional formatting option (Option IV) introduced by the CEO’s 
office. 
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